
 

 

August 31, 2018 

 

Dear our Partner Universities, 

 

Kansai University Global Scholarship for 

Intensive Japanese Language and Culture Course (IJLC) in Winter 2019 

 

Kansai University is proud to announce that we will be providing scholarships to 

participants of our Intensive Japanese Language and Culture Course (IJLC) to be held 

in January and February, 2019.  

As a part of commemorative projects in celebration of university’s 130th anniversary, we 

have established “Global Scholarship Fund” in the aim of further university globalization 

by enhancing student mobility with our prestigious partner universities. 

We hope that your student will take this opportunity not only to learn Japanese language 

but also to experience Japanese culture on our campus. 

Please refer to the attached application guidelines for more details. 

We look forward to welcoming your students to our university. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eiichi Yamamoto Ph.D. 

Director, Center for International Education 

 


